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&7 May, 2005 .

Dear Ms. Kelly,

| am directed by the Minister for Justice, Equality and Law Reformto refer to your
letter dated 27 April, 2005 regarding a new Garda Station for Tallaght West.

The Minister had enquiries made of the Garda authorities and he has been informed
that they are currently considering their accommodation requirements in Tallaght.
You can be assured that when this review is complete the matter will be considered
fully.

Yours sincerely,

@, Private Secretary

Ms. Joan Kelly C
A/Senior Staff Officer 7 b 1SS 6)
Housing Department

South Dublin County Council

County Hall,

Town Centre

Tallaght

Dublin 24

-
94 St. STEPHEN'S GREEN, DUBLIN 2 / 94 FAICHE STIABHNA, BAILE ATHA CLIATH 2
TELEPHONE/TEILEAFON: (01) 602 8202 Lo-caLL: 1890 221 227 Fax/FacsuiMHIR: {01) 661 5461 E-Mai/RioMHpHOST: info@justice.ie




